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December 7, 2021 

 
 
 TO: Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Lewis T. Broschard III, Fire Chief 
 
 RE: Update on Fire Station Construction Projects 
 

 

 Fire Station 86 – Bay Point 

The building is completely framed, and the roof structure is complete. Exterior stucco 
is in progress.  Sheetrock is on site and will begin soon.  While the project is currently 
55 days ahead of schedule, the anticipated completion date remains December 2022.  

 

 
 

 

 Fire Station 9 – Pacheco  

The District is now in possession of preliminary environmental reports required for 
Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) review.  We expect to learn in January 2022 if 
the FAA has concerns about obtaining approval for the non-aviation use of the 
proposed site.  If we receive positive news in January, we will move forward with the 
full FAA application and proceed with construction drawings.  Additional reports for 
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) are still in progress.  

 


